Communication from Public

Name: Sabrina D. Ashjian

Date Submitted: 05/19/2020 01:55 PM

Council File No: 11-1678-S3

Comments for Public Posting: Dear Council President Martinez and Los Angeles City

Councilmembers, On behalf of the Humane Society of the United States (HSUS), I respectfully urge you to support Council File 11-1678-S3, which has been presented by Councilmember Koretz. The proposal requires certain Los Angeles facilities and concessionaires to offer plant-based protein options. As you have heard from numerous other organizations, a public shift towards diets that emphasize plants over animal products would have profound benefits for human health, the environment, and animals: • According to the Academy of Nutrition and Dietetics, people who choose plant-based diets are "at reduced risk of certain health conditions, including ischemic heart disease, type 2 diabetes, hypertension, certain types of cancer, and obesity." • Extensive evidence shows that industrial animal agriculture is a leading cause of climate change emissions, water and air pollution, and wildlife habitat degradation. • The overwhelming majority of animals raised for food come from factory farms where they're subject to horrible conditions. Many are mutilated without anesthesia, genetically manipulated to grow abnormally large and fast resulting in pain and deformities, and/or confined in cages so small they can barely move. HSUS undercover investigations have revealed appalling abuses of cows, pigs, chickens and turkeys. Los Angeles voters demonstrated their concern for farm animal suffering when they overwhelmingly approved the Prevention of Cruelty to Farm Animals Act (Proposition 12) in 2018. As consumer interest in plant-based diets continues to surge, it's vital that we ensure that facilities offer plant-based protein options. Councilmember Koretz' excellent proposal is worthy of the council's support. Thank you for your consideration of this important matter, and please don't hesitate to reach out if I can provide further information. Sincerely, Sabrina D. Ashjian California State Director



1255 23rd Street, NW Suite 450 Washington, DC 20037

> P 202-452-1100 F 202-778-6132

humanesociety.org

May 18, 2020

Dear Council President Martinez and Los Angeles City Councilmembers,

On behalf of the Humane Society of the United States (HSUS), I respectfully urge you to support Council File 11-1678-S3, which has been presented by Councilmember Koretz. The proposal requires certain Los Angeles facilities and concessionaires to offer plant-based protein options.

As you have heard from numerous other organizations, a public shift towards diets that emphasize plants over animal products would have profound benefits for human health, the environment, and animals:

- According to the Academy of Nutrition and Dietetics, people who choose
 plant-based diets are "at reduced risk of certain health conditions, including
 ischemic heart disease, type 2 diabetes, hypertension, certain types of
 cancer, and obesity."
- Extensive evidence shows that industrial animal agriculture is a leading cause of climate change emissions, water and air pollution, and wildlife habitat degradation.
- The overwhelming majority of animals raised for food come from factory farms where they're subject to horrible conditions. Many are mutilated without anesthesia, genetically manipulated to grow abnormally large and fast resulting in pain and deformities, and/or confined in cages so small they can barely move. HSUS undercover investigations have revealed appalling abuses of cows, pigs, chickens and turkeys. Los Angeles voters demonstrated their concern for farm animal suffering when they overwhelmingly approved the Prevention of Cruelty to Farm Animals Act (Proposition 12) in 2018.

As consumer interest in plant-based diets continues to surge, it's vital that we ensure that facilities offer plant-based protein options. Councilmember Koretz' excellent proposal is worthy of the council's support.

Thank you for your consideration of this important matter, and please don't hesitate to reach out if I can provide further information.

Sincerely,

Sabrina D. Ashjian

California State Director